
    
    

    

   
  

 

        

 

            

 

           

            

            

    

 

               

 

             

 

                 

              

 

                 

  

 

                 

 

 

               

               

     

 

             

            

             

             

 

               

                

 

            

 

JOHNSON CREEK SCHOOL DISTRICT 
Curriculum Committee Meeting Minutes 

Monday, October 11, 2021 

District Board Room 
5:30 p.m. 

Chair Ken Johnson called the meeting to order. 

Members Present: Ken Johnson, Mark Siewert, Wesley Trapp, and Rick Wrensch 

Also Present: Superintendent Michael Garvey, Principal Neil O’Connell, Principal Melissa 

Enger, Director of Teaching and Learning Lisa Molinaro-Krohn, Pupil Services Director Stacy 

Pustina, Dean of Students/Activities Director Chad Hayes, Melissa Christian, John Burke, Heidi 

Hartz, and Paula Constable 

Dr. Garvey verified that the meeting was properly posted pursuant to § 19.84(1) Wis. Statutes. 

Motion by Siewert/Trapp to adopt the agenda items as posted. Motion Carried. 

Mr. Hayes presented a possible co-op opportunity with St. Joan Antida for JV girl’s soccer. Mr. 

Burke also answered questions. Mr. Burke stated that 15 girls had shown interest. 

Motion by Stewart/Trapp to offer a JV Soccer Co-op with St. Joan Antida for spring 2022. 

Motion Carried. 

Mr. Hayes presented a request from JV Hockey Co-op parents for the school to pay $250 per 

athlete. 

Motion by Siewert/Trapp to waive the Johnson Creek $50 per athlete sport fee and contribute 

$250 per student athlete involved in the Boys JV Hockey Co-op program for the 2021-2022 

school year. Motion Carried. 

Mrs. Krohn shared materials about personalized learning and the framework – Philosophy of 

Instruction – proficiency based grading etc. She shared examples of Staff 

Development/Instructional resources. Mrs. Krohn stated that assessment data is used to lead 

instructional decisions. She described the process of teacher involvement in resources selection. 

Mrs. Krohn shared a survey recently conducted by Mrs. Sarnow which helps identify the number 

of students who plan on a 2-year or 4-year post secondary plan along with ACT score. 

Mr. Johnson asked if the teachers were teaching to the expected rigor. 



              

 

             

 

                 

      

 

         

 

                

                 

            

 

               

 

        

 

  

 

 

 

    
 

Mrs. Constable asked about monitoring the rigor at which the Curriculum is being presented. 

The Administrators responded as to pieces of the staff evaluation and improvement puzzle. 

Mr. Siewert shared concern about the length of time of the process for evaluation of staff and 

recommendations of intervention for staff development. 

The Committee, Administrators, and guests had a rich conservation. 

The Committee would like to work on a communication piece to use with the community which 

explains the state report card, ACT, and AP scores. The Administrators were asked to prepare a 

draft. Dr. Garvey will email a copy to the Committee members. 

Dr. Garvey shared the plans for the Multi District inservice scheduled for October 28, 2021. 

Motion by Siewert/Trapp to adjourn. Motion carried. 

Respectfully submitted, 

Michael P. Garvey, Ph.D. 
Superintendent 


